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Our Reception class have celebrated
Chinese New Year today with a wonderful
Dragon parade through school and earlier

this week they sampled some Chinese
dishes. Kung Hei Fat Choy! Happy year of

the Snake.

CHINESE NEW YEAR CHINESE NEW YEAR 

We have had an extra special afternoon this afternoon as we
have celebrated the official opening of our beautiful Roscoe

Butterfly Forest. Counsellor Billy Lake joined us to officially cut
the ribbon and each one of our classes went in to explore and

have time in this vibrant space where nature, learning and
imagination come alive. We have Butterflies arriving after half

term. 

BUTTERFLY FOREST BUTTERFLY FOREST 

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to our Friday newsletter, we have had such an exciting
week which has been captured below.
Have a lovely weekend. - Mrs Jones & The Roscoe Team 



ATTENDANCE ATTENDANCE 

YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE YEAR GROUP - WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
This week’s winners!

Reception
100%

Y6 LFC TRIP Y6 LFC TRIP 
Some of our Year 6 children

have had the opportunity this
afternoon to visit LFC to take
part in a diversity workshop.

Year 6 were incredibly sensible
and represented our school

well.

Attendance this week has dropped to
94.6%. Please contact school as soon as

possible on your child’s first day of
absence. Reception have again achieved

100% attendance this week. This is
amazing. 

 OPPORTUNITY TO SHINE  OPPORTUNITY TO SHINE 
During Tuesday’s Picture News assembly we had
another fantastic ‘Opportunity to Shine’ with an
acapella performance by four of our Year 6 boys.

What made this so special, is that the boys had
worked together to write this song themselves. The

boys have told us that they have already written two
verses of their next song. We cannot wait!



STAR OF THE
WEEKS

STAR OF THE
WEEKS

R - Oscar
Y1 - Mariamawit

Y2 - Elise D
Y3 - Lola

Year 4 - Penny 
Year 5 - Ajwa 
Year 6 - Nula   

THE
ROSCOE

WAY

THE
ROSCOE

WAY
Respectful
Responsible
Ready
Safe

THE ROSCOE WAYTHE ROSCOE WAY

UPCOMING DATES UPCOMING DATES 

Twice a week, Victoria, Sienna, Ikias and Jenson help
set our whole school assemblies up in our hall. The

demonstrate how responsible they are by getting our
powerpoints, music, chairs, benches and celebration
prizes ready. They are excellent role models and they
always show The Roscoe Way to our younger children

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOUHAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU
Connor - Year 6

Maili - Year 1 


